Sent: 25 December 2019 18:1

To: Planning NG
Subject: 'Save our tree' _ ref: no. 2019/6011/T

Dear sir,

I am disappointed that you are planning to cut down this tree in the central garden of Gilling Court.
There is no reason given . There is no subsidence to the building or causing any other problem
reported.

We should be protecting our climate and environment by preserving trees and not cutting down!!
Also | will miss the bird songs in the morning and evening which gives me great pleasure observing
and listening to them from my window.

We should preserve not destroy our beautiful trees for no reason.

So please save our tree!l!

Thanking you in anticipation,

P.Jeganathan.




